
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mayor John Tory 

and Members of Toronto City Council 

extend warmest congratulations to 
 

Villa Charities 
on the occasion of its 50th anniversary. 

 

The City of Toronto is proud of organizations committed to making a difference  

and recognizes the contribution to the health  

and well-being of our communities.  
 

Thank you to Villa Charities for providing programs that honour  

Italian culture and heritage including culturally sensitive long term care  

and independent living apartments for seniors. 
 

This milestone occasion is an opportunity to look back  

on Villa Charities' many accomplishments over the past 50 years.  
 

 

Best wishes for continued success. 

 
 

_________________________________ 

 John Tory 

Mayor of Toronto 

April 15, 2021 

 


